
Technology Committee Meeting 

Date: November 9, 2021  

Time: 1:00-1:52 p.m. 

Present: Tonja Fillippino, Alicia Shaw, Diana Williams, Lance Bryant, Lisa Rice 

 

EPP Wide Tech Plan 

Goal is to have a technology plan with rubrics that is EPP-wide so there is no need to separate 
programs like initial and advanced.  

We will think about revisions that may be needed to suit more programs like the advanced 
programs 

Make sure to link changes made to rubric to the timeline and checkpoints 

For Phase 1, the goal is for faculty to get professional development related to technology (it was 
written to be broad so faculty could choose PD to suit their needs) 

For Phase 2, within this phase advanced programs may need their own check points—see if 
language modifications will suit their needs. 

For implementation, the methods courses seem like the most suitable place to 
implement phase 2 (candidates and faculty) 

All phases are considered “ongoing”— reiterate to faculty 

A question we considered is if we need to push back Phase 1 (currently set as Fall 2021), 
but we need to consider that we need three cycles of data.  

Tonja will modify language throughout document to make sure it fits advanced programs (e.g., 
in faculty timeline) 

The timeline and rubrics will be shared at the Nov. 17 EPP faculty meeting. Diana will make 
copies to distribute. Tonja will share out at the meeting.  

 

 


